
Monday, Oct 23- Friday, October 27:
National RED RIBBON WEEK
Wednesday, October 25: Pie Orders are due
to the school office
Thursday, October 26: Mass 9:15
Tuesday, October 31: Character Assembly

Halloween Costume Parade @ 1:15
Trunk or Treat @ 1:30

Wednesday, November 1: All Saints Day
Mass  12:10
Thursday, November 2: Dia de los Muertos
Tuesday, November 7: Election Day,          
No School: St. Ambrose Academy is a
Polling Site and will be closed
Thursday, November 9: Early Dismissal
12:00/ Staff Professional Development
Friday, November 10: Veteran’s Day
Observed- No School
Saturday, November 10: Second Annual
Meat Raffle! 
Parent Teacher Conferences- Mid
November: Be on the look out for a sign up! 
Halloween Details: Please send your child
with their costume to school. They will put
the costume on after their lunch period. No
makeup, weapons, 

       scary costumes or masks allowed.

ST. AMBROSE ACADEMY

Important Dates & Events
Dear St. Ambrose Academy Family,

As the academic year progresses, our students continue
to work diligently, absorbing new concepts and mastering
new skills. It has been our pleasure to host
representatives from Aquinas, Bishop Kearney, McQuaid,
and Mercy to enlighten our fifth-grade students on the
opportunities that lie ahead. We are delighted to see SAA
alumni returning to visit and share their experiences with
our pupils.

Recent developments between Israel and Hamas have left
many individuals in harm's way, including some
connected to our school community. In response, we will
be holding a dress-down day in the coming weeks to
collect monetary donations. These funds will go toward
aiding those affected by the ongoing conflict. Once the
donations are collected, we will disburse them to one of
two approved organizations. The dress-down day will be
held on Friday, November 3rd.

We value your ongoing partnership and invite you to join
us for school mass, Trunk or Treat, or the Meat Raffle.

                                 Prayerfully,
        
                                 Mrs. Andrea Milgate
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